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Greetings,        December 2014 

This month we received news we’ve been wanting to hear for a long time. The Fold has finally 

been approved by the social welfare department. We’ve been registered as a private hostel, 

which is the beginning of where we eventually want to end up. The main things is, we can start 

accepting more children now. We are so excited about this. We will get our official certificate 

next month.  Second place to that news, the post office has finally ended the strike. We are 

getting October’s mail now, and even got a Christmas card dated the 1st of December. 

This has been a busy but fun month. School ended last month. All but two children passed into 

the next grade. Lots of Christmas shopping for 15 children. It’s been a very good year for 

goodies, since we won the money from the grocery store. 

The children were invited out for a burger lunch by the local café owners. We also received an 

invitation to spend the day at a lodge. The children got to swim in the pool, use the playground 

and the trampoline, along with a nice picnic that the mama’s packed. We’ve had multiple visitors 

bringing donations of sweets, toys and school supplies, along with a lodge that came and threw 

a Christmas party for the children and gave them all very nice gifts. The children opened their 

gifts from The Fold on the 24th. It takes awhile for 15 children to open presents. On Christmas 

day we went to church and then had a huge cookout at home. 

 

 



 

 

 

Anna celebrated her 16th birthday this month. Anna will be starting high school next month. We 

have been getting her new school uniform items 

ordered. We are all excited for her and she is 

happy to be moving to a new school. 

The Hayes family returns on the 8th of January. 

We look forward to having them back. 

We hope you all had a blessed Christmas and 

blessings for the new year. 

For everyone who has blessed us with your volunteer hours or a financial gift this year, we 

would ask that you check with your employer for any type of community support program. We 

have previously benefited from corporate matching programs for employee’s financial 

donations, as well as corporate donations for hours volunteered by an employee. Also, if you 

need any additional tax deductions for 2014, Prince Ministry is an approved 501(3)c charity. 

Please think of us if your accountant says you could use more tax deductions. 

Prayer requests:  Teyani’s eye lesion. Short and long term volunteers.  Safe travels and return 
of the Hayes family.  Additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold. 
 
Praises:  The Botzum’s future with The Fold.  Local interests in The Fold continue to increase.  
Approval from the social welfare system.  

  

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


